Motion to Accept the Nebraska Redistricting

As the Central Community College, Area has engaged the Center for Public
Affairs Research at the University of Nebraska at Omaha to provide the college
with accurate determination of the 2020 census data as it relates to our voting
districts.

Therefore, the Board of Governors of Central Community College does accept and

reauthorize the current districts as presented at the board meeting on December 16,
2021.

Approved by the Board of Governors on the 16th day of December 2021.

Sandra Borden
Chairperson
Board of Governors



